
From: Bernstein Ryan (Hoeven)
To: Helms Lynn D.
Date: Tue, 3 Mar 2015 14:12:27 +0000
Subject: RE: BLM ability to grant primacy

Thanks Lynn. We will try to get you an answer ASAP. 

Ryan

 

 

Ryan Bernstein

U.S. Senator John Hoeven

202-224-2551

 

From: Helms, Lynn D. [mailto:lhelms@nd.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2015 2:27 AM
To: Bernstein, Ryan (Hoeven)
Subject: BLM ability to grant primacy

 

IOGCC’s annual meeting is coming up in May.

 

Governor Herbert wants to move forward with the BLM primacy resolution.  
Have you had time to look into their ability under DOI statutes to develop 
a primacy program that delegates permitting, inspection, and enforcement 
to states?

 

Lynn
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